Master Planning Committee of **University of Alaska Fairbanks**

MEMORANDUM

Date:

May 20, 2011

To:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor

From:

Rich Boone, Chair

Rich Boone

Re:

MPC Recommendation 2011-06 - Changing the name of the Campus

Landscape and Outdoor Art Subcommittee to the Campus Landscape

Subcommittee

The MPC recommends changing the name of the Campus Landscape and Outdoor Art Subcommittee to the Campus Landscape Subcommittee (CL). The newly formed Art in Public Places Subcommittee (AIPP) will have responsibility for both exterior and interior art. The CL will continue to identify locations on campus for placement of outdoor art. The CL will also have review and comment rights on all outdoor art selected by the AIPP.

Motion made by Deb Horner (Seconded by Gary Newman) Motion passed unanimously.

Thank you.

DEM